

EYFS Newsletter

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

29.11.24

Nursery worked together as a team to build dens this week! They used lots of different materials and objects to construct the dens. Gabriel said "it's like an adventure!".

A special mention for Charlie, who did some fantastic number writing this week! Well done Charlie.





Dentist visit!

On Tuesday morning, Reception had an exciting visit from Tommy the dentist. He taught us the best way to brush our teeth, talked about healthy food choices to keep our teeth strong, and answered all our curious questions. Tommy also gave each child their very own toothbrush and toothpaste to practice good habits at home. A big thank you to Tommy for helping us take care of our teeth!